
                 

 

 

 
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING   
 

THE CITY COUNCIL OF 
THE CITY OF SAN FERNANDO 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a Public Hearing to be held before the City Council of the City of San 

Fernando to consider and approve funding for projects for 43rd Program Year (July 1, 2017 - June 30, 2018) 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding as part of the CDBG Consolidated Plan (Action Plan). 

If approved by the San Fernando City Council, the City will submit the request to use the City-allocated CDBG 

funds to the Los Angeles County Community Development Commission (LA CDC).   

 

City of San Fernando 

San Fernando Road Street, Curb/Curb Ramp and Gutter Rehabilitation Project 

(FY 2017-2018) 

2017 Projected LA CDC Annual Funding Allocation: $225,055 

Unallocated Funding: $82,465 

Total Project Funding: $307,520 

 

The project will use the anticipated 2017 CDC Allocation of CDBG Funds and unused CDBG Funds from 

prior programs to undertake one project that includes street, curb and gutter, ADA ramps, on San Fernando 

Road from the City’s Westerly limits to South Workman Street. This area is within the City’s eligible low- and 

moderate-income neighborhoods.  

 

Anyone wishing to comment should submit written comments by Tuesday, January 17, 2017. In addition, all 

interested parties wishing to comment are also invited to attend the Public Hearing. Public testimony 

regarding the proposed matter will be heard by the City Council on: 

 

DATE:  Tuesday, January 17, 2017 

TIME:  6:00 P.M. 

LOCATION: Council Chambers 
  117 Macneil Street 

San Fernando, CA  91340-2993 
 
If you wish to challenge this matter in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone 

else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City 

Council, at or prior to, the public hearing. 

 

For further information on programs administered by the City San Fernando, you may log on to our website at: 

www.sfcity.org. You can also contact the City’s Community Development Director, Fred Ramirez via phone at 

(818) 898-1227 or send written correspondence to the City at: City of San Fernando, 117 Macneil Street, San 

Fernando, CA  91340. For information on programs administered by the Los Angeles County Community 

Development Commission, you can log on to www.lacdc.org. 

 

 Nick Kimball 
 Interim City Manager 
DATED:        December 27, 2016 
PUBLISH:     January 5, 2017 and January 12, 2017 

http://www.sfcity.org/
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